
From:
To: FOIA Metra; Thomas Stuebner; Kathleen Haton; aollia@metrarr.com
Cc: Brian Simnick; David Rodriguez
Subject: Urgent regarding police report
Date: Friday, March 22, 2019 12:27:34 PM

Urgent! Urgent!

I am a Metra Employee in need of a police report for my stolen vehicle from Metra Property,
Wednesday night/Thursday Morning. This is required ASAP to retrieve my vehicle from
towing storage. Responding Metra Officer, Kevin Stuehler, officer number .

Any communication with me, will be via , as my phone was in
stolen vehicle. 

Obviously, your immediate attention is required.

Sincerely,

Brian Simnick

Dispatcher

EMP. 




